

Board Agenda Item #	Agenda # II G
Date:	January 19, 2017
То:	Magnolia Board of Directors
From:	Caprice Young, Ed.D., CEO & Superintendent
Staff Lead:	David Yilmaz, Chief Accountability Officer
RE:	Approval of School Accountability Report Cards (SARCs) for all MPS

Proposed Board Recommendation

I move that the board approve the School Accountability Report Cards (SARCs) for all MPS.

Background

All active public schools/LEAs and nonpublic, nonsectarian schools are required to prepare and disseminate a SARC for the primary purpose of providing parents with data and information to make meaningful comparisons between schools (inclusive of charter schools). Charter schools are required to prepare SARC reports as a method by which to measure pupil progress in meeting pupil outcomes for state priorities, pursuant to EC section 47605(b)(5)(C).

SARC needs to be approved by our board annually by February 1.

Budget Implications

None.

How Does This Action Relate/Affect/Benefit All MSAs?

It is mandated by the state to have SARC available for public view.

Name of Staff Originator:

David Yilmaz, Chief Accountability Officer

Attachments

School Accountability Report Card (SARC) (one for each MSA)